
 
 
 
 
 
Village Board President Strohmeyer 
News Media 
General Public 
 
 
RE: “SNOW EMERGENCY” TERMINATION 
 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
This is to inform you that the “SNOW EMERGENCY” for the Village of Newburg that 
 
was declared to be in effect, beginning at 11:00 P.M., January 28, 2019,   
 
is to be terminated effective 9:00 A.M., January 31, 2019.  
 
The Village of Newburg Administrator/Clerk’s Office, DPW Superintendent, Police  
 
Department, and Emergency Management Director were advised of this action at  
 
approximately 10:15 A.M., January 31, 2019. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Rick J Goeckner, MMC 
Village Administrator/Clerk 
 
 
cc: Village Board of Trustees 
 Police Chief 
 DPW Superintendent 
 Emergency Management Director 


